

WENEED WOU!







Help Us Grow & Sow the Seeds of Hope

It has been an exceptional growing season at Living Hope Farm as we continue to pursue our mission of nourishing local families in need, providing the community with wholesome, certified naturally grown produce, and offering valuable educational and volunteer opportunities. Despite significant organizational changes this year, we are excited to report that we are on track to achieve a healthier bottom line, thanks in large part to our farm staff's efforts at local markets and restaurants.

At Living Hope Farm our primary goal is always for our farm operations to be sustainable through share revenue and market sales, which enables us to use charitable donations to help others and for equipment and infrastructure upgrades. We are now closer to achieving these goals than we have been in recent memory, and we are reaching out to our valued members and donors to request your support in securing the future of our farm and extending your generosity to others.

Every contribution, regardless of its size, is greatly appreciated. It is important to note that Living Hope Farm is a registered 501(c)(3) non-profit organization, which means your donations are tax-deductible. Your support makes a significant difference in our ability to fulfill our mission and sow the seeds of hope within our community. Thank you for considering our request, and for helping us continue to grow and make a positive impact in the lives of those we serve.

Sincerely,
The LHF Staff and Board of Directors

SPONSOR A FAMILY IN NEED



\$70
BUYS A FAMILY A
WINTER SHARE OF EGGS

\$147
PROVIDES A SPRING BOUNTY OF PRODUCE

\$560
GIVES A FAMILY IN NEED HIGH QUALITY, LOCAL PRODUCE FOR 22 WEEKS

HOW YOU CAN

DONATE TO LIVING HOPE FARM





